
To whom it may concern  

Hunting in Minnesota has been a family tradition for lots of people including myself for a 
long time. Living in southeast Minnesota over the last couple of years I have noticed a large 
increase in hunters flocking to the public grounds that I hunt. After talking with people, I 
have learned that people are not going to their hunting cabins up north because lots of 
them have more wolves on trail camera than they do any other game. So, they come south 
and since then the number of game I see is down and the quality is way down also.  

Hearing stories of people’s dogs getting attacked and killed by wolves and as a pet owner 
myself learning that we can’t do anything about it is unacceptable. The sheer number of 
livestock that get killed every year is devastating and some new wolf reports and sightings 
happening in my area is alarming. Minnesota needs to delist the wolf. Putting a wolf season 
in effect is no different than any other wild game season they already have, and the state 
makes money on the licenses sold so this is a no brainer to me DELIST THE WOLF.  

Sincerely,  

Braham Gadient   

4226 Robert St, Red Wing, Minnesota 55066 

651-214-7116 

 


